
 
May 22, 2025 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Village of Suamico’s Water Infrastructure Improvement Project in 

Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Suamico, located at 

12781 Velp Avenue, Suamico, Wisconsin 54313.  

The funding would be used to support the construction of a 300,000-gallon water tower that will 

store water from a new well the village plans to construct. The project also includes Hydrous 

Manganese Oxide treatment to improve water quality. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because investing in water infrastructure will not 

only ensure clean drinking water, but it will improve property values and benefit the local economy.  

The project has a federal nexus because it is eligible for funding under the Community Development 

Fund account of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. The requested funds will 

support the construction of a new municipal water tower that will directly enable residential and 

commercial development, promote economic growth, and expand access to essential infrastructure in 

alignment with the goals of the Economic Development Initiative (EDI) program. The project will 

improve water capacity and reliability, facilitating new housing opportunities and supporting long-

term community development.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tony Wied 

Member of Congress 


